
 

Designated Safeguarding Lead – Mrs Taylor. Deputy Safeguarding Leads – Mrs Gough & Miss Hunter. 
 

  

 
Girls Football 

Yesterday, our Girls Football Team took part in 

an event at Laithwaite Park showcasing an 

amazing effort from the girls, who battled 

hard in every game, showing resilience, 

perseverance and determination.  Although 

they didn’t make the quarter final, a 

thoroughly enjoyable experience was had by 

all and we are proud of them representing 

Wood Fold! Player of the tournament was 

Matilda for her formidable tackling and 

awesome defending! Well done girls! 

                                  
Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal 

After half term, we will once again be 

supporting the Royal British Legion Poppy 

Appeal when we will have poppy reflectors & 

zip-pulls (suggested donation 50p), 

wristbands (£1) and snap bands (£1.50) 

available to purchase.  Our Year 6 office 

helpers will visit the classrooms at breaktime 

so all children will have the opportunity to buy 

and donate if they would like to.  Many thanks 

in advance for your generosity. 

 
Fizzy Drinks/Energy Drinks 

A polite reminder that fizzy drinks and energy 

drinks should NOT be brought into school. 

 

Extra-Curricular Clubs 
Please note that the extra-curricular clubs 

start again immediately after the half term 

break.  A reminder that the following clubs 

were oversubscribed, so if your child was in 

Autumn 1, their sessions have now finished 

and Autumn 2 children will start: 

Rec, Y1 & Y2 Construction Club, 

Y5 & Y6 Computer Aided Design,  

Y5 & Y6 Football,  

Y3, Y4, Y5 & Y6 Maths Club,  

Y2, Y3 & Y4 Cooking Club 

and Y1 & Y2 Eco Craft Club. 

                  
 

PTFA Trick or Treat Lucky Dip 
Don’t forget to bring your 50p’s to school on 

Tuesday 31st October for the PTFA 

Halloween Trick or Treat Lucky Dip.  Dip if 

you dare!! 

 

Litter Picking Success 
Well done to all our Year 5 children who did a 

fantastic job litter-picking round Standish on 

Wednesday collecting lots of bags of rubbish, 

and receiving compliments from the local 

residents for their hard work!  

 

PTFA Christmas Clothing Sale 
If you are having a sort out over the half term 

holidays, we would be grateful if you could 

please consider donating any pre-loved, 

good quality Christmas clothes to school in 

preparation for the PTFA Christmas Clothing 

sale to be held on Tuesday 21st November.  

Any Christmas jumpers, t-shirts, dresses, 

leggings etc. can be brought into school on 

Monday 6th November.  Many thanks. 

 

Class Attendance 
The winners of this week’s class attendance 

reward for KS1 is Y2W with 97.7% and for 

KS2 it’s Y5D with 99.4%. 
 

School Dinners  
We will be on Week 1 when we return after 

half term; the menu is available to view here: 

https://www.woodfold.wigan.sch.uk/serve_file

/19455068 

  

  REMINDER - UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Friday 20th October – Break up from school 

for half term holidays (usual finish times). 

Monday 30th October – Return to school. 

Tuesday 31st October – PTFA Trick or Treat 

Lucky Dip – 50p a go. 

Friday 3rd November – Year 5 visit to Tatton 

Park. 

https://www.woodfold.wigan.sch.uk/serve_file/19455068
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